
 

18th September 2020 

 

 
This week 

 
It has been another great week getting to know all the new children. We have been learning 
some new songs and rhymes, including “tiny turtle” and “Mr Shark” (counting rhyme). The 
children have been getting to know our routines and are becoming useful tidy-uppers! In the 
garden this week we have explored the water wall and used tyres to make an obstacle course 
for our bikes.  

 

 

 

 
Lunchboxes  

 
As a ‘Healthy School’ we encourage healthy lunchboxes. 

Please ensure that drinks are put in a sturdy plastic container and lunch boxes are named.   
We do not allow fizzy drinks, sweets, or chocolate.  

We have a nut-free policy, including peanut butter, as some children have a nut allergy. 
 

 

 
Next week 

 
We will continue our theme of “About me”, the children will have a go at making some 
handprints, learn to find their name for self-registration and make some self-portraits. 

 
 

 
School Money  

 
From Monday 21st, we will be using the School Money system to book and pay for lunches. 

Children can still choose to bring a packed lunch if they wish to. Each family will receive a link 
today.  
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Collection 

 
Thank you for your patience at the end of sessions, hopefully the new arrangements will help us 

to be quicker and for less belongings to go missing!  
 

 

Funding claim forms/Invoices 

Early Years Funding Claim forms have been emailed to all families. Please complete and return 

by Monday 28th September.  Remember to include a copy of your child’s Birth Certificate if we 

haven’t already seen it, thank you.  

Invoices for lunch sessions will be sent out next week along with further details on how to pay. 

 

 
Tapestry  

 
Please look out for an email with sign up instructions sent out the week beginning 28th 

September.  Until then we hope to add some photos to seesaw to let you know what we are up 
to each day! 

 

 

Session Availability 

 

We have the following permanent spaces available: 

Mornings: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 

Lunch: Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 

Afternoons: Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday  

Please contact Monica in the school office at nursery@ashleighprimary.net for further 
information. 

 

mailto:nursery@ashleighprimary.net


 

Please also see the main school newsletter for important dates.  

 

Contact email address:  nursery@ashleighprimary.net 

 
Learning links at home 

 
- Thank you for the home art for our wall, we need lots more! Can you draw or paint a 

picture of yourself? Or print some patterns/do some colouring pictures we could add to 
our home art wall? 
 

- Can your child recognise their name or the first letter? We are going to be doing this 
next week at Nursery! 
 
 

- Do you have a favourite book? You could add a photo to seesaw to let us know, then we 
can make sure we have it ready for you to read at Nursery! 

 
 


